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From September 1 to 3, New Hope Farm in Ukraine hosted 21 participants of the New World 

Educational Team. We try to organize such meetings for the members of this one-year educational 

program two to three times per year. 

The goal of the meeting is to give our young potential members a deep understanding of a life of faith 

and inspire them to continue the program, as well as to listen to their questions and problems.  

The program consisted of Formula Course lectures, practical guidance, questions and answers, 

discussions, as well as testimonies of those who recently graduated from the one-year program 

successfully.  

This was the first time we held this meeting at the New Hope Farm. It gave a special taste to the 

meeting. The participants could experience working on the land, watering plants, as well as building a 

fence around the farm building.  

There were also sports competitions, games, songs and lots of communication. Blessed wives invested 

in cooking for the participants.  

The NWET members went back to their front-line programs after the meeting with a refreshed spirit and 

determination to study harder and invest in their spiritual growth.  


